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CUSTOMER SERVICE – DEDICATION – BROTHERHOOD 
 Committed to Customer Service  Dedicated to our Citizens  Always a Brother 

 

On behalf of the Commissioners and Firefighters of the Lady’s Island-St. Helena Fire District, I welcome 
you to our web page. I hope you find this information educational, and useful. Please e-mail or call if you 
have any questions or if I can assist you in any way. 
 
The Lady’s Island-St. Helena Fire District serves and protects the areas between the City of Beaufort and 
Fripp Island. Our coverage area is over 140 square miles and we protect a population of approximately 
35,000 permanent residents. During the summer months with rental and vacation homes our population 
increases considerably. Since the year of 2000, our District has seen over 900 new building permits issued.   
 
We operate out of five stations that protect a primarily residential community, some areas densely 
populated and others very rural. We serve seven schools, large farmland, shopping centers, and numerous 
small businesses throughout. Geographically we are made up of two large islands and many small islands. 
We also protect the busiest State park in SC, which has an average of over one-million visitors a year. 
 
Our District is staffed with twenty dedicated firefighters per shift, working 24 hours on duty and 48 hours 
off. We pride ourselves on customer service, and loyalty to the residents, businesses and visitors of our 
community. We work daily to enhance our abilities and provide the highest level of service possible.  
 
We are committed to your safety and hope you will use this web site to help us help you. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to learn more about our District. If you live in the area please stop by and 
meet your fire professionals, if not we welcome you to stop by and talk to our firefighters, and enjoy the 
firehouse hospitality. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Bruce A. Kline 
Fire Chief 
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